
r 7
0

.; y 1
"

.u

_

FEB 2 01985

. Docket No.' 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: .Mr..Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH '44101

Gentlemen:

- This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. J. A. Grebe,
~

.'D.-E. Keating'and G. F. O'Dwyer of this office on November 20, 1984, through
i

. January 7, 1985,'of activities at Perry Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1-and 2,. J
authorized by NRC Construction Permits No. CPPR-148 and'No. CPPR-149, and to .j
the discussion of our findings with Messrs'M; D. Lyster, F.-R. Stead, J.1J.

~

.Waldron and C. M. Shuster at the conclusion of the inspection.
!

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during the
inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective'exami-

' nation of procedures and representative records, observations, and interviews .
with personnel.

' No items.of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of.this' inspection.

However, we remain concerned with your handling of Open Item No. 440/84-11-09,
control of temporary alterations, as discussed in Paragraph I.6.c of.the

; enclosed report. While this-item was previously resolved based on your revision
to a. Nuclear Test Section' procedure in July'1984, our review during this inspec-
. tion indicates that the procedural administrative controls were not-implemented
J and:were .later deleted in a revision to that procedure, .'in December 1984~. .You-
are requested-to respond in writing to' this matter within thirty days of .the

~

date of.this" letter' addressing steps you have taken or will take to ensure that-~

procedure revisions are properly' implemented and that corrective action to iden-
-tified-deficiencies is lasting and permanent.

,

'In accordante with 10 CFR-2;790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice,"'Part 2, Title
,

10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this' letter and the enclosure will be"

,

placed in tl.e NRC's Public Document Room.-

~

8502260172 8502Pi) '

.gDR- ADOCK 05000440 { '-
- __ PDR - 5

b~.\- .-

z+ ,s
.E i7

:
'

- _ -- _ _ _ - - _ _ . _ _ _ . _ - _ _ - - . _ . _ - _ _ . _- _. _ ,.
_



r.

.

-.

FEB 2 01985Cleveland Electric Illuminating 2
Company

The response directed by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures
of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

" Original signed by E. G. Greenman"
for

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

-Enclosure: Inspection' Reports
No. 50-440/84-28(DRP);
No. 50-441/84-25(DRP)

cc w/ enc 1:
J. J. Waldron, Manager Perry

Plant Technical-Department
M. D. Lyster, Manager Perry

Plant Operations Department
L. O. Beck, General Supervising

Engineer, Nuclear Licensing and
Fuels Management Section

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
Terry J.-Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
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